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Dear [COMPANY],  
   
[COMPANY] has been identified by CDP as an organization of importance and you have been 
requested to disclose environmental data through CDP in 2024. CDP is a global non-profit that 
runs the world´s environmental disclosure system, driving insights to enable financial institutions, 
companies, cities, states and regions to measure and act on their environmental impacts.   
   
CDP disclosure is supported by global capital market signatories, including more than 700 
investors and lenders representing over US$142 trillion in assets. These financial institutions use 
CDP data to assess the environmental performance and net-zero transition of their current 
portfolios and potential future investments. The list of 2024 capital markets signatories is accessible 
via the QR code at the bottom of this letter.   
   
By disclosing to CDP, [COMPANY]’s data will add to the most comprehensive inventory of self-
reported environmental data in the world – helping to drive action through greater transparency. In 
2023, nearly 10,000 stock-listed companies responded through CDP, including 86% of S&P 500, 
95% of FTSEurofirst 300, 97% of Nikkei, and 46% of FTSE APAC ex-Japan.   
   
CDP offers a unified approach to environmental reporting. We are fully aligned with the IFRS S2 
climate standard as issued by the International Sustainability Standards Board (ISSB) and the 
Taskforce on Climate-related Financial Disclosures (TCFD) recommendations.   
   
Your response to the 2024 CDP questionnaire will provide standardized, comparable and material 
data to inform your lenders and investors on how resilient your business is to climate and 
environmental factors and improve transparency on the measures you are putting in place to 
reduce your environmental impact.    
   
For next steps on this request, please scan the QR code below to visit our website.  

  

 

  

  
Yours sincerely,    
  

  
Sherry Madera  
CDP Chief Executive Officer  
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